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Dear students of the Faculty of Mechanical Engineering, 
 
and now the semester's lecture period is already over. It has become hot outside, not 
exactly the ideal weather for exam preparation. But even that can be solved - I remember 
darkly an exam preparation for numerical mathematics, which we did in Munich at a lake 
- the biggest problem at the exam was then the sunburn, which was upset that he had to 
come into contact with a shirt... So something like that is also possible and basically this 
mail serves to wish you 

 

G O O D  L U C K 

 

for the exam period! 

Besides this most important point of today's mail, a few more notes: 

• Please keep checking the exam dates for the summer semester 2023, which can be 
found at https://tud.link/3513. There are still changes to reduce overlaps, i.e. you 
should check regularly if anything has changed, if necessary...  

• The second item is an announcement: Professors Breitkopf and Buchmüller are 
organizing a summer school on 17./18.8.23 that will focus on looking at technology 
from a decidedly socially and ecologically sustainable perspective. For those 
interested, details on T*ECO*LOGIES can be found at https://tud.link/1uw0.  

• And one more hint - in many subjects (e.g. also in MAT) tutors are still needed for 
the exercises in the coming semester. If you feel like it: contact the chairs 
promptly! (In our case simply send an email to me). 

 

That's it for today - the corresponding podcast will be online later at 
https://spoti.fi/3rM07Tf on Spotify and on Castbox via https://bit.ly/Studiendekan-On-
AIR_castbox.  

 

Dresden, July 14, 2023 
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And now to all of you a not too hot, or at least with good cooling possibilities provided 
weekend, a good start into the exam period and then nice semester break. I will probably 
be in touch again shortly before the start of the winter semester 2023/24.  

Your 

 
           Stefan Odenbach  


